
DUNDAS VALLEY 
GRADE 9 

ORIENTATION 
PROGRAM

All Grade 9 Students will automatically be registered for the program at their Secondary 
School and will be able to participate.

It is suggested students attend both days, but can attend only one day if they choose.

Parent/Guardian Information:
These sessions will help students to make connections with new classmates and teachers, 
become more familiar with their new schools and the on-line tools we’re using, in addition to 
providing some helpful tips for time management, study habits and other keys for success in high 
school.
No further action is needed from you at this point and additional information will be provided to you 
by email in August. We’re looking forward to helping all of our Grade 9 students feel confident and 
comfortable as they begin their high school journey!
Your student will receive a confirmation message in mid/late August about their timetable and how 
to participate in this orientation.

Tuesday 
August 27th

and 
Wednesday 
August 28th

from 
9:00 AM 

to 12:30 PM.
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